
Meeting Between Governor Bowman and Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and 
Representatives of the Kansas Bankers Association 

September 20, 2023 
 

Participants:  Governor Michelle W. Bowman and Brian Phillips (Federal Reserve Board) 
 
Mark Schifferdecker, Kathy Taylor, Alex Orel, and other representatives (Kansas 
Bankers Association) 
 

Summary:  Governor Bowman and staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with representatives 
of the Kansas Bankers Association to discuss the agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed 
rulemaking.  The discussion focused on how potential changes could indirectly impact banks 
with assets below the $100 billion proposed applicability threshold. 


